
THE NEXT GENERATION OF BOX TOPS HAS ARRIVED! 

Box Tops is changing. The new and improved Box Tops mobile app uses state-of-the-art 
technology to scan your store receipt and instantly add Box Tops to your school's earnings 
online. The new Box Tops app can be found here: https://www.boxtops4education.com/ . 

The new Box Tops are USER FRIENDLY! 

• Redeem anywhere, anytime within 14 days of purchase 
• No more clipping or sending Box Tops to school 
• Your school’s earnings are automatically updated online 

OLD BOX TOPS 

 

Traditional Box Tops (see above) clip/save are being phased out but may continue to be found 
on many products throughout the store. You can still clip and send them to school. 

If you have Box Tops at your home, DO NOT THROW THEM AWAY! We will take them, gladly, 
and will announce soon a timeline for turning those Box Tops into the school. Remember every 
valid Box Top is worth 10¢ for the school. 

NEW BOX TOPS 

 

Eventually the Box Tops program will become digital-only. Participating brands are starting to 
change their packaging from a traditional Box Tops clip/save to the new Box Top label. 

If you see this label (see above) on a product you buy, use the new Box Tops app to scan your 
receipt. Box Tops are still worth 10¢ each for your school. The app will find participating 
products purchased at any store and instantly add cash to your school's earnings online. 

 

 


